
الرحيم الرحمن الله بسم
In the name of Allah, the Most Beneficent, the Most Merciful

Asalamu Alaikum

The SABA Youth Group cordially invites you to the...
 

Youth Eid Social

 on the 31st of August at 7pm, held at SABA Center

Come join your fellow youth brothers and sisters for a night filled with

 games,  *a gift exchange,  lots of food,  and friends!

This event will be a potluck! So please sign up to bring an item or a special dish!

Email sabayouth@gmail.com to sign up for a dish.  

Looking forward to seeing you all!

*To participate in the gift exchange, please bring a gift of no more than $10 value that is suitable for both
brothers and sisters. 

***Because this is a mixed gathering, HIJAB MUST BE PROPERLY OBSERVED-for both brothers and sisters.

Facebook event page can be found here:http://www.facebook.com/event.php?eid=140107222746771


